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New York Can End Child Poverty Campaign  

Rally to End Child Poverty at the  

New York State Capitol  
ALBANY, NOV. 19 - The New York Can End Child Poverty coalition will hold a Rally to End 
Child Poverty on November 19, at 2 p.m. following a Child Poverty Reduction Act Council 
(CPRAC) meeting. Over 200 people are expected to rally at the front of the New York State 
Capitol in support of New York’s pursuit of its child poverty reduction goals. 

The group of supporters and members is comprised of parents, legislators, educators, 
health care providers, child care providers, economists, labor unions, faith leaders, 
advocates, and more.  

The coalition has been leading the way in ensuring that the state follows through on its goal 
of reducing child poverty by 50% by 2032. This rally comes ahead of a scheduled vote in 
December during which CPRAC will vote to issue a report on public policy 
recommendations to help the state meet its child poverty reduction goal. 

  

What/When: Rally to End Child Poverty   
November 19, 2024, 2 p.m.   
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Who: New York Can End Child Poverty campaign members, state legislators, 
labor unions, educators, pediatricians, faith leaders, nurses, parents, youth, 
housing advocates, food security advocates, community members.  


